
Chest Clinic
The Chest Clinic at Out of Hours is once again up and running to cope with the Autumn/Winter pressures. The service is positive and see’s all our patients with Chest problems prescribing where necessary allowing us to free up more appointments for problems that cannot be resolved elsewhere. The clinic is held at Cavendish Court, and you will be seen by a clinician who can review and prescribe as appropriate.
 

Vaccinations
We are reaching the cooler months and with that comes extra preventative measures to try and reduce the risk of taking ill. The Flu vaccination cohort will soon begin with those eligible receiving invites. We are holding an initial Saturday flu clinic and following that appointments will be weekdays at the surgery. We encourage all those eligible to book in.

There has also been the launch of the RSV (Respiratory Syncytial Virus) vaccination with those eligible being contacted. RSV is a common cause of coughs and colds. RSV infections usually get better by themselves but can sometimes be serious for babies and older adults. 

The Autumn COVID cohort is also beginning with appointments being offered at the Scotts Practice Balby. If you need help booking, please contact our team.
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